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Hello, 

 

I am in complete support of this bill. Using leaded fuel is completely unnecessary in 

any context but especially for a hobby at a facility within a neighborhood. This should 

be a simple implementation and a small impact to the users of PIR since most do not 

use leaded fuel.  

 

As a Kenton resident of 15 years I was shocked to learn that the use of leaded fuel is 

still in practice.  

 

Thank you to all involved I support of this ban.  

 

 


